
 

 

Tuesday 1st November   

Dear Year 6 Parents/Carers, 

Owl Garden Event  

You are invited to the grand opening of the Owl Garden on Wednesday 16th November at 

2:30pm-3:15pm. 

Please meet us at the red canopy in the playground for a special musical performance. 

We will then take you over to the Owl Garden where the service will begin. 

We hope that you can join us for this special celebration. Please see invitations below designed 

by the children. 

From the Oswald Road Gardening Club 

    


